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14 October 20211.

Removed ‘Rabia Girls School: enforcement letter’. Added enforcement
letters for: Acorn House College, TTD Gur, Rabia Girls and Boys School,
Fusion College and Bnois Jerusalem Girls School.

23 July 20212.

Removed ‘Promised Land Academy: enforcement letter’.

21 May 20213.

Added enforcement letters for: Homeschool, Yeshivah Ohr Torah School and
Promised Land Academy.

18 May 20214.

Removed letters for Al-Ihsaan Community College, Beis Ruchel D’Satmar
School, Oak Tree High School, Olive Tree Primary School and Park Avenue
Girls’ High School.

19 April 20215.

Removed Ampleforth College: enforcement letter.

27 November 20206.

Added ‘Ampleforth College: enforcement letter’.

3 October 20197.

First published.
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